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Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Andrew Breck  

Address 
3650 Breckster Pl 
Waldorf, Maryland 20601 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
On March 8, 2020, Fauci said "there's no reason to be walking around with a mask," according to Reuters— I agree. Masks do not 
work and being forced to wear one is political tyranny. Commissioner Coats said in the last closed to public meeting that she does 
not want a mandate. I agree. This is the land of free and home of the brave! We can manage just fine without a mask mandate like 
most of the country already does including the surrounding counties, the State just south of the Potomac and the nation's capital. It 
is well past time to lift draconian policies that do not protect the public health and lead courageously by stopping the lie that masks 
work. The state of Florida has the lowest COVID-19 infection rate in the entire county, all 50 states! Florida has a REAL Republican 
Governor, and he has successfully kept the public safe by enforcing no COVID-19 mask mandates or shutdowns. I agree.  
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